
Schwartz Dalton as counselors in the
Young Women general presidency.

All who wish to join us in expressing
appreciation for their excellent service
and devotion, please manifest it.

It is proposed that we sustain Julie
Bangerter Beck as the new general
president of the Relief Society with
Silvia Henriquez Allred as first coun-
selor and Barbara Thompson as 
second counselor.

Those in favor may manifest it.
Opposed, if any, by the same sign.
It is also proposed that we sustain

Elaine Schwartz Dalton as the first
counselor in the Young Women gen-
eral presidency and Mary Nielsen
Cook as the second counselor in the
Young Women general presidency.

Those in favor, please manifest it. 
Any opposed.
It is proposed that we sustain 

the other General Authorities, Area
Seventies, and general auxiliary presi-
dencies as presently constituted.

Those in favor, please manifest it.
Any opposed may manifest it.
It appears that the sustaining has

been unanimous in the affirmative,
President Hinckley.

Thank you, brothers and sisters,
for your faith and prayers. ■
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Dear Brethren: As prescribed 
by revelation in section 120 of
the Doctrine and Covenants,

the Council on the Disposition of the
Tithes authorizes the expenditure of
Church funds. This council is com-
posed of the First Presidency, the
Quorum of the Twelve Apostles, and
the Presiding Bishopric. This council
approves budgets for Church depart-
ments and operations. After receiving
the council’s authorization, Church

departments are to expend funds
consistent with approved budgets and
in accordance with Church policies
and procedures.

The Church Auditing Department
has been granted access to all records
and systems necessary to evaluate
the adequacy of controls over
receipts of funds, expenditures, 
and safeguarding of Church assets.
The Church Auditing Department 
is independent of all other Church
departments and operations, and 
the staff consists of certified public
accountants, certified internal audi-
tors, certified information systems
auditors, and other credentialed 
professionals.

Based upon audits performed, the
Church Auditing Department is of the
opinion that, in all material respects,
contributions received, expenditures
made, and assets of the Church for
the year 2006 have been recorded
and administered in accordance with
appropriate accounting practices,
approved budgets, and Church poli-
cies and procedures.

Respectfully submitted,
Church Auditing Department
Robert W. Cantwell
Managing Director ■
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